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2024 Annual Alberta Pharmacy Techniciam Conference

Silent Auction Item/Door Prize Request

The Pharmacy Technician Society of Alberta (PTSA), a non-profit organization, is proud to
host our annual Alberta Pharmacy Technician Conference on Friday, September 13th and
Saturday, September 14th, 2024 at the River Cree Resort and Casino, Edmonton, Alberta.

Our conference will include a silent auction on the evening of Friday, September 13™ and will
run all day Saturday the 14™ as well. Your contribution of a door prize and/or silent auction
item will assist in meeting our continuous development and educational goals.

By donating an item as a door prize and/or to the silent auction, you will have an opportunity
to: promote your organization to pharmacy professionals, partner with PTSA, and demonstrate
your role as a supporter of pharmacy.

The Alberta Pharmacy Technician Conference began in 1990 as a small learning seminar.
Since then, the event has grown into one ofthe premier continuing education and networking
events for pharmacy technicians in Canada. Without the participation and support of our
sponsors, it would not be possible to offer the exceptional event that participants have come
to expect and enjoy.

Any form of sponsorship towards the growth and development of the pharmacy technician
profession is appreciated. Please contact us for other sponsorship opportunities.

If you would like to donate a door prize and/or a silent auction item, please do not hesitate to
reach out to us at conference.sponsorship@ptsa.ca. We will make arrangements to pick up
the donation. We kindly request that the donation be received by September 1.2024.

Thank you for your consideration, and we look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

The 2024 Alberta Pharmacy Technician Conference Planning Committee, on behalfofthe
Pharmacy Technician Society of Alberta (PTSA)
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